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YTC RESOURCES CHANGES NAME TO  

AURELIA METALS LIMITED 
 

 

 
YTC Resources Limited (“YTC” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that in accordance with shareholder approval 
received at a meeting held 30th April 2014, Company has now changed its name to Aurelia Metals Limited. 
 
The Company will continue to trade on the ASX as YTC Resources Limited (ASX : YTC) until close on Wednesday 4th 
June 2014.  
 
From Thursday 5th June 2014 the company will appear on the ASX as Aurelia Metals Limited  (ASX : AMI). 
 
No changes other than those associated with a change of name have been made to the company; its projects, 
operations and personnel have not changed. 
 
The company’s address and telephone numbers remain unchanged. The company’s email addresses will change to 
reflect the change of name and the company’s website is now www.aureliametals.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
For Further Information   
Richard Willson 
Company Secretary 
+61 411 411 485 
richard.willson@ytcresources.com / richard.willson@aureliametals.com  
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